
Association of Caribbean States meets with the Worldview International Foundation (WIF)

The Association of Caribbean States convened a virtual meeting on February 2, 2024 with Worldview
International Foundation (WIF) to discuss potential collaborative initiatives aimed at mangrove
protection, preservation and conservation.

 WIF is currently conducting large-scale blue carbon mangrove restoration projects that have
established and maintained a sustainably managed mangrove ecosystem for carbon sequestration
and natural disaster risk reduction in Myanmar, Thailand, Sri Lanka and Gambia, and is interested
in replicating this project in the Greater Caribbean.


